~—\ BEDFORD COLDWATER
//" Groundwater Sustainability Authority

NOTICE OF CANCELED MEETING

Notice is hereby given that the Regular Meeting of the Board of Directors of
Bedford Coldwater Groundwater Sustainability Authority scheduled for:

Thursday August 21, 2025
at 4:00 p.m.

has been canceled.

Dated and Posted:
July 23, 2025
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Matthew Dobler, Secretary
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